Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 47 Friday, November 6, 2015

College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend:

Friday, November 6th, 8:00 - Vanderbilt University

Tuesday, November 10th, 12:45 - Alfred University

Tuesday, November 10th, 1:45 - St. Mary's College of Maryland

Thursday, November 12th, 1:45 - Harcum College

Attention Sophomores: Current sophomores are invited to apply for a spot at the 2016 HOBY Leadership Conference next May
at Shippensburg University. Interested students should see Mrs. Ziegler for more information and to receive an application. The
program is designed to empower high school sophomores to recognize their leadership talents and apply them to become
effective, ethical leaders in their home, school and community. Applications must be submitted by November 18th.

Students enrolled in the Spain Trip for July 2016: there will be an informational meeting for students and parents on November
12, at 6:30 in room 108. Students not enrolled but who have an interest in going on the trip are welcome to attend as well.
Meeting will begin to review information needed for the trip. If unable to attend, you must see Dr. Mast for details.

Attention all seniors! We want your help in shaping your senior year! Class spirit wear is just around the corner. If you want to
partake in creating this year’s spirit wear, then design any t-shirt of your choice and send it to mths2016class@gmail.com by
Friday, November 13. Hard copies may also be turned into any of your class officers. Please contact Stephanie Sison or Emily
Amspacher with any questions. MTHS Class of 2016

Key Club will be selling Yuda Bands to benefit childhood education in third world countries. They can be bought during all
lunches now through November 18th. The cost is $7. Key Club

Attention Seniors: Yearbook is looking for your childhood photographs of you and a classmate or a group of classmates. Please
send your photographs to mthsnowandthen2016@gmail.com. Bring any hard copies of photographs to room 25. This must be
submitted by November 10th. Yearbook Staff

FREE! Hershey Bears! Staff and students! The Hershey Bears are offering free tickets to ice hockey games on either Saturday,
November 14 vs the Bridgeport Sound OR Saturday, November 21 vs the Portland Pirates. Both games are at 7PM. Family and
Friends may purchase tickets at a reduced price. Order forms can be picked up in the main office. Deadline to order is the
Monday prior to each game. GO BEARS!

Attention Manheim Township School District Parents & Students!! The Harlem Wizards basketball team is coming to Manheim
Township High School to play a charity basketball game against our own staff and students on Monday, November 9, at 7:00 PM
in the High School Arena. The Blue Streaks Dream Team will consist of teachers from all of the schools in our district! Fans will
see the Wizards’ amazing basketball talent combined with hilarious comedy. The athleticism, tricks, fancy teamwork and ball-
handling wizardry (plus wild dunks!) engages and wows the most avid hoops fans. Their spontaneous humor will have fans of all
ages laughing! You don’t want to miss it! Tickets are on sale now for $10 each and can be purchased in the Main Office of your
child’s school. Tickets can also be purchased at the door the night of the game or on the Harlem Wizards website at
www.harlemwizards.com. All proceeds will benefit the MTHS Mini-THON and Four Diamonds Fund, raising money to help
conquer pediatric cancer.

2015-16 Dawg Pound T-shirts are now on sale. Pre-orders are being taken at each lunch period in the Bluetique. Cost of the
shirt will be $10 with part of the proceeds going towards Mini-Thon. You must pay your $10 when you order your shirt.

WINTER TRACK: There will be an organizational meeting for anyone interested in participating in winter track on Thursday,
November 12 at 7:00pm in the Convocation Hall. This meeting will be for both athlete and parent. The meeting should last
approximately 45 minutes. Please bring a pen or pencil with you to the meeting. M. Linn

Baseball Announcement: Meeting for all prospective baseball players/parents/community members, who would like to ask
guestions, meet the coach(s) and hear about offseason workouts are invited to attend a meeting on Nov 19" at 7pm at
Convocation Hall.

-see other side-



Attention all students interested in trying out for the MT Bowling Team: Tryouts are Thursday and Friday, 11/19/15 and
11/20/15 @ 3:30 PM at Dutch Lanes. Transportation will be provided @ 3:00 PM from the High School main office entrance.
Please make sure that the PIAA sports physical form is returned prior to tryouts. Mertz/Stephan

Winter cheerleading tryouts for grades 7-12 are November 9th and 10th from 530-730pm in the north gym at the high school.
Please come in athletic clothes. Any questions please email coach Kim McLaughlin at kamclaughlin421@gmail.com.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Gtennis PIAA State Doubles A Hershey Raquet Club 10:30
Vfoot Hempfield A HS 7:00 4:30

SATURDAY’S SPORTS
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Jvfoot Hempfield A HS Stadium 10:00 8:45




